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25th June, 19135.

Dear Dr.Thearle,
i hope that after your fourteen days' hard

iabour with the Visltation Committee you are now enjoying

o

he holiday arranged by the Institution of ¥aval Architects

;)

Tor thelr Sumuer Heetings, and that you are being, and will
continue to be, favoured with good weather, which makes such
a differsnce on the Clyde.
As you are in Scotland, the Chairman and Deputy

Chalirman think it well to bring the case of the S.S.YARMIDAY
eX "GREENDYKE® under your notice, and if you ean, without
inconvenience, pay 2 visit to Aberdeen before you return,

it is suegested that it would be well for you to look into
this case. In any event you will no doubt make inquiry
regarding the survey which was held at Ardrossan in 1911,

Yours faithfully,

S.J.P.Thearle, E8q., D.Sc., :
Central Station Hotel,

GLASGOW.




